
PRESCHOOL FOR ALL NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2019 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving! It 

was so nice meeting with everyone at Parent-Teacher 

conferences.  December is packed with many fun events, including a visit 

from Santa and his elves and our all school field trip to Moraine Valley to see 

the production of Beauty and the Beast.  We are also looking forward to 

decorating gingerbread houses with our families this week! 

Our Building study continues this month.  We will focus on the question “Who 

builds buildings and what tools do they use?” The students have enjoyed 

looking at pictures of different buildings, making a map of familiar buildings 

in the neighborhood and creating their own buildings. We will also work on 

our Christmas theme this month.  We plan to play a letter/sound matching 

game with Christmas presents and practice counting with one-to-one 

correspondence with a Christmas tree decorating activity.  We will also work 

on visual discrimination skills with a game of Christmas Bingo!  Despite the 

excitement of the season, we will be working hard and learning new things! 

We are certainly looking forward to Christmas and a little break from 

school!  We have a lot of fun activities planned when we return to school in 

January!  I hope everyone has a wonderful holiday season and a happy new 

year!   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Colleen Brychel 

_____________________________________________________ 

SAVE THE DATE: 

 Friday, December 6- Gingerbread House Parent Event 1:15-2:15 

 Wednesday, December 4 – Pictures with Santa 

 Friday, December 13 – All School Field Trip – Beauty and the Beast 

 Friday, December 20- Early Dismissal – NO PM Classes 

 Monday, December 23-Friday, January 3 – Winter Break 

 Monday, January 6 – Classes Resume 

  


